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DATE:  April 13, 2023 
 
TO:  All Administrators & Threat Assessment Teams 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness 
Angie Rasmussen, Student Safety & Wellness Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: Comprehensive School Threat Assessment Guidelines (CSTAG) National Study Participation 

 
  
Thank you for the work you do as a member of your school threat assessment team. Our district is participating in a 
national study conducted by Dr. Dewey Cornell’s research team at the University of Virginia. As part of the study, you 
are asked to complete an anonymous survey about your threat assessment team.  
 
Please complete the CSTAG Implementation Fidelity Survey at this link: 
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_893YryVEkw1WB5I  
 
The deadline is 6/2/23.  
 
The survey will take about 20 minutes. Each member of the school’s threat assessment team should complete this 
survey. If you serve on more than one team, complete separate surveys for each school team. 
 
 If you have questions about the survey, please reach out to Angie Rasmussen at angie.rasmussen@jordandistrict.org. 
 
This survey does not replace documentation for each individual threat assessment done at your schools. Thank you 
for providing your valuable time and input. 
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